

## Positive Place Preschool

Monthly Newsletter

### September

Dear parents,

We are finally getting back to normal at the start of this school year! Our classes are almost all at capacity and we are so excited to bring back some events we've had to postpone due to COVID-19. All of our teachers have worked tirelessly to prepare for the start of school. They continue to create a nurturing, engaging and playful environment for their students to thrive in.

Our preschool enrichment programs are back this month, Jr Disney Chefs, Fall Science Lab and Animal Alphabet Adventure. Fall Science Lab and Animal Alphabet Adventure are 8 week programs and Jr. Disney Chefs is a 10 week program. You can sign your child up at the front desk. Please be sure to update emergency contact forms, universal health records and immunizations!

Sincerely,

Jaimie Williams

Director of Early Childhood Education

### **Holidays**

# Mark your calendars

**September 5:** Closed for Labor Day

**September 22:** First day of Autumn

**September 25**: Rosh Hashanah begins 9/2: Coconut Day

9/4: Wildlife Day

9/9: Teddy Bear Day

9/11: Patriot Day

9/11: Grandparent's Day

9/13: Peanut Day

9/16: Play Doh Day

9/18: Cheeseburger Day

9/19: Talk Like a Pirate Day

9/26: Johnny Appleseed Day

### Birthdays!

Children:

Mason B

Harper

Mason G

Brooklyn S

**Greyson W** 

Staff:

Miss Gianna

Miss Aurora

#### **Book of the Month**

The Night Before
Preschool
-Natasha Wing

